
	
	

April	Children	&	Youth	Bulle0n	
	
April	is	Children	&Youth	Month,	and	we	are	celebra+ng	our	military	children.		How	
exci%ng!!	I	hope	everyone	had	a	great	Easter	celebra%on.	
	
Spring	has	sprung	and	we	need	to	spring	into	ac2on	for	our	youth.		April	15th	is	
purple	up	day!		Please	encourage	everyone	you	know	to	wear	purple	to	show	our	
support	for	military	children.		Did	you	know	that	purple	was	chosen	because	when	
you	combine	all	the	colors	of	every	branch-	it	is	purple.	Use	the	children	military	
table	to	show	our	support	on	the	sacrifices	these	military	children	make	on	a	
regular	basis.			
	
Please	keep	in	mind	the	youth	hero	and	good	deed	awards.		These	awards	are	a	
great	way	to	recognize	not	only	junior	members,	SAL	youth	members,	but	also	
children	in	the	community.		Watch	out	on	social	media	and	your	local	news	to	
acknowledge	these	types	of	amazing	youth	in	our	community.				
	
Please	share	all	the	great	ac,vi,es	that	you	con,nue	to	do	on	social	media.		
Sharing	ideas	helps	everyone!	
	
There	is	s&ll	&me	to	donate	to	the	Child	Welfare	Founda&on.		Every	dollar	helps!	If	
your	Unit	donated	$1	per	member,	and	you	submit	the	form	on	the	website,	your	
Unit	would	receive	a	banner	from	the	na4onal	organiza4on.	
	
	If	you	need	anything	feel	free	to	reach	out.		I	look	forward	to	reading	some	
amazing	reports!	
	
Maureen	O’Brien-Sacco			
Mighty-mo@usa.net/	626-340-8421	
	
	
	


